
Senate Document SD 13-15 

(Failed, January 13, 2014) 
 

 

TO:     The Fort Wayne Senate 

FROM:    Michael Nusbaumer 

 

RE:      No Direct Funds from Lilly Grant 

 

DATE:      January 13, 2014 

 

 

WHEREAS, IPFW received no direct funds from the recent Lilly grant and, 

 

WHEREAS, all of our private regional competitors did, 

 

BE IT RESOLVED, the IPFW Senate finds Purdue University solicitation and management of 

these funds have handicapped our abilities to compete and better serve our region 

 

 


